
BELONGING Key Objective #1 Update

​Dear Faculty and Staff,

We write to share progress on the diversity, equity, inclusion, and belonging initiatives  we
announced last summer in the Belonging Report entitled,  Belonging: PAFA Becomes a
Pluralistic Community. The Office of Institutional Safety and Equity  is actively
organizing and coordinating resources and programs to make progress on many
fronts. PAFA sincerely believes it is important that all members of the PAFA community
feel welcome and respected. We hear you.

This is the first of three progress reports, which provide a visual update of our progress
on the action items from the Belonging Report. The Belonging Scorecard below uses the
RAG method to evaluate progress. RAG is a popular project management acronym that
stands for Red, Amber, Green; Red = not started,  Amber = in progress, and Green =
completed. 

Although some items are noted as complete, they are not one and done. Instead, they
are ongoing work that becomes the fabric of our pluralistic community. In the coming
weeks, we will provide two more progress reports on the remaining key objectives of the
Belonging Report and the continuous efforts of our community. 
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